
ADDENDUM 

 

It is submitted that the advertisement was published in the newspaper and Bank’s website for the sale of 

vehicle on 20.02.2024. However, it has been decided to extend the time period till 03rd May, 2024 for 

accepting the bids from the interested bidders. The format of the bid has been attached in the Bank’s 

website. For any queries, kindly call: 05942-233347  

 

 


